
Sent: 21/02/2025 12:18:17 AM
Subject: DA2025/0132

Dear Council

I am writing to express my objection to the MacDonalds DA2025/0132 in Manly Vale.

The traffic at the roundabout at Kenneth Rd and Roseberry St is already often a gridlock and
the addition of a MacDonalds is going to make it work. As a critical thoroughfare for
emergency vehicles accessing Manly, this needs to be given significant planning. I would
suggest an independent traffic study be completed (not one commissioned by MacDonalds).

Regards,

Edwina Mann
8 Allambie Rd
Allambie Heights 2100


